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As always, we welcome your ideas and comments 
as to what you would like to see included in future      
issues.  Just give us a call in the City Managerôs     
office at 527-1270, or contact us by  
e-mail at  info@laconianh.gov 

Welcome  to                                 a weekly  email 

newsletter  update  devoted  to  keeping  you  
informed of City of  Laconia department  news, City  
projects, useful  links, activities and events! 

Look for a new edition of the newsletter each Friday. 
If you have already signed up to be on our distribu-
tion list to receive your newsletter by e-mail, thank 
you for your interest!  If you would like to be added to 
our e-mail list (or to unsubscribe), please click here. 

We look forward to keeping 
you up to date on our  

beautiful City! 

Sunset on Paugus Bay taken on May 30th  
(photo compliments of Paul Merritt) 
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Maybe youôve seen that cable TV show about Tiny 
Houses and how they seem to put them almost      
anywhere thereôs room. They never to seem to     
mention on TV the need to get proper permits and 
approvals. The Planning Department would like to  
remind property owners that the key word in the 
phrase ñTiny Houseò is the word HOUSE, because 
thatôs what they are, and they are regulated just like 
any other housing unit in the City. 

 

News from the  
Planning Department 

Your backyard may not be able to have a Tiny 
House if youôre in the Single Family zone or your 
lot may not be big enough for a second unit even if 
in an allowable zone, and all the usual setbacks 
from property lines would still apply. Plus there are 
also reviews and permits required for electrical, 
water and sewer connections for any type of  
housing unit, not to mention they need to be  
anchored to the ground properly in case of high 
winds. Inspections would be required to make sure 
anyone living in such a unit is safe. 
 
If you start thinking about the idea of a Tiny House, 
your first discussion should be with the Planning 
Department to see if you can do it on your property 
and what the reviews and requirements would be. 
Please call the office at 527-1264 and weôll be  
happy to answer any questions and give proper  
guidance. 

TINY HOUSES 
STILL REQUIRE 
PERMITS! 

mailto:info@laconianh.gov
mailto:info@laconianh.gov?subject=E-mail%20Newsletter%20List
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Keeping the public updated and aware of whatôs going on in our          
community and receiving residentsô feedback is an important goal of     
the City Council. Check each weekôs issue of Laconia Links for a     
schedule of the upcoming weekôs meetings. As agendas become       
available, they will be posted to the Cityôs website.  

You can also contact any of the Cityôs departments for more information 
on a meeting or to obtain a printed copy of the agenda. Meetings are 
open to the public. You are invited and encouraged to attend and  provide 
input.   

Hiking Historical NH: 

Five Destinations That 

Define New Hampshireôs 

Past 

With Gordon DuBois 

Tuesday, May 23 @ 7 pm 

Laconia Rotary Hall 
 

 

City Council Budget Review 
June 4, 2018, 7:00 pm 
Agenda 
 
Planning Board 
June 5, 2018, 6:30 pm 
Agenda 
 
Special Events Review 
Committee/Licensing Bd. 
June 6, 2018, 12 noon 
Agenda 
 
Heritage Commission 
June 6, 2018, 5:00 pm 

Become involved in 
your City and make a 

difference!  

Follow this link to the 
ñCalendarò page of the City of 

Laconiaôs website.  
Please check the  

ñCalendarò page often for  
updated information and 

changes. 

Lakeshore Redevelopment 
Commission 
June 6, 2018, 6:00 pm 
(See page 9) 
 
Conservation Commission 
June 6, 2018, 6:00 pm 
City Hall, Room 200B 

International 
Film: 

ñValentinò 
June 4,  
6:15 pm 
Laconia  
Rotary Hall 

 
An 8 year old boy, raised by 
his grandmother, is  

surrounded by problems in 
his family that he finds only 
himself capable of solving. 
Rated PG-13, 86 min. Light 
snacks provided. For infor-
mation please contact  
Leonard Campbell at  
lcampbell@nh-cc.org. 

   All meetings are held in  
The  Armand A. Bolduc  

Council Chamber in City Hall 
(formerly Room 200A) unless 

otherwise noted 

https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_06042018-662
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_06052018-716
https://www.laconianh.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_06062018-726
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx
http://www.laconianh.gov/calendar.aspx

